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Dear Friend, 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

It is nearly impossible to believe that 2010 is almost over.  

HPPL‘s 2010 has been filled with many positives that any 

organization could want. We have served over 200 animals in 

our foster care program, 52 with injuries and problems that took 

long term and costly rehabilitation. In fact, 210 of our rescued 

dogs and cats have found love and a second chance in their 

forever homes. Dedicated volunteers have assisted at many 

events to raise funds for this life saving work. And HPPL’s 

supporters have donated to help us continue to answer the 

pleas that come in daily. 

It would be wonderful to end the year with the job complete, but 

HPPL’s work never ends. Meet Buckley. He is about four 

months old and was found hiding under a porch. Upon seeing 

this poor guy, an HPPL foster parent rescued him, called HPPL 

and off he went to the vet. After a few weeks of medication, 

baths and good food, the tail is wagging and play is starting. As 

you know, healing Buckley and finding him a home is what 

HPPL commits to.  

If you want to help Buckley or others like him have a fresh start 

in 2011, please donate to the HPPL Medical Fund. 

HPPL GREETINGS Volume 3, Issue 8,  Dec. 2010  

In Oct. and Nov. 2010, HPPL 
did: 
 
Spay/Neuter & Vaccinations 
27  — 19 dogs and 8 cats 
 
Major Medical 
(Heartworm, Skin, & Ortho) 
19  — 14 dogs and 5 cats 
 
Adoptions 
38 — 22 dogs and 16 cats 

 
A Big Thank You from HPPL!  

eNewsletter Spotlight  

We love to hear about HPPL animals that have been making 
people’s lives happy. If you have a special friend, we encourage 
you to send us a picture and an update! 
 
 

We Love Happy Endings! 

 HAPPY ENDINGS 

Sunny (HPPL Tag Number 4304) 
There are so many wonderful animals in our HPPL foster care 

program, we encourage you to check them all out at www.hppl.org.  

 

Sunny is special, friendly fellow. He was abandoned in a back yard with 

his pal Brodie (4303). You would think someone would remember that 

they needed to take their dogs when they moved. Thankfully, days 

later, a woman gathered them up after she saw them. They had missed 

a few meals and had way too many fleas, but she got them taken care 

of and enrolled with HPPL. Now, they are both ready for a new home.  

Sunny and Brodie do not have to be adopted together, but they would 

enjoy the company of a playmate.   

 

For other wonderful dogs and cats needing homes, please call us at 

713-862-7387, or view them on our website at www.hppl.org or go to 

www.petfinder.com and search for HPPL. 

JUST AROUND THE CORNER...  

SANTA PHOTOS – December 18 from 11 AM to 4 PM at Baybrook 

PETsMART, 1549 W. Bay Area Blvd. in Webster 

Santa will be ready to pose with four footed friends. Please bring your pets to 

have their pictures taken so that HPPL's foster animals can benefit from part of 

the proceeds. You can also volunteer to dress up as Santa, be an "elf" or take 

pictures. Contact hpplvolunteering@gmail.com if you would like to help or just 

come on over for a keepsake photo. 

HPPL SPRING PRIZE DRAWING 

HPPL is really excited about the Spring Prize Drawing. Rumor has it that the 

top prize is an I-PAD!  We gear up in early February to send out the tickets and 

need lots of helpers to work on that mail out.  There is no exact date at this 

time, but if you are interested, contact hpplvolunteering@gmail.com.  

BUCKLEY  

THANK YOU TO….  

All the volunteers who helped at the Santa photos and gift wrapping.   

And thank you to all the folks who shopped at the Ten Thousand 

Villages Shopping night. Every bit of time and energy and fun you 

contribute helps the animals! And thank you to everyone who has 

donated this year. You all deserve a four paw salute! 

SUNNY  

Please continue to email or send us photos and updates of your wonderful HPPL pets. 

This email was sent to Friends of HPPL at hppl@hppl.org. 

To continue receiving our emails, please add us to your 
address book or safe list  

Don’t want to receive these emails? Unsubscribe 

Was this email forwarded to you? Subscribe to receive our future emails. 

For more information, visit our website at www.hppl.org 
Homeless Pet Placement League 

P.O. Box 273027, Houston, TX 77277 
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